
 

OHK appreciates the process of receiving feedback from the Independent Review 
Panel.  As noted in the communication from the Panel, our last report was prepared 
before the new GRI Level C Reporting Framework was adopted, and hence a 
different presentation format, and to a certain extent slight difference in focus.  We 
note the comments from the Panel and would take them into account in preparing our 
upcoming report, which will be based on the GRI Level C Reporting Framework.   
 
Thank you very much! 
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